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SCRATCH AND PERFORMANCE RACING 

August racing began with a light easterly breeze finishing with three weeks of punishing north 
westerlies. No regatta was abandoned due to inclement weather. 

After eleven regattas and three drops we now have the final results for the winter pointscore.  

In scratch racing Dave Anstey was first, ahead of Brad Quiggin in second, with Chris Villa a consistent 
third. In the performance racing results Eric Law was first, closely followed by Tony Steel and Rod 
Mackay. Well done to three of our newer members, Eric Law, Andrew Poynting and Tony Steel for 
handling some testing conditions on the last regatta of the month.  

 

PURSUIT RACING 

The 5th and 6th rounds of the Orrell Cup were sailed on the 3rd and 17th of August. The daily winners 
were Rod Mackay and Simon Griffiths. Andrew Poynting is now leading this series followed by Rod 
Mackay second and Brad Quiggin third. 

 

WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP 

Please indicate your likely attendance at this regatta by the end of September so the caterers can be 
informed of numbers for our Friday dinner. The regatta will be held on the 9th and 10th November. 

 

WINTER STATISTICS 

During Winter there was a total of 17 individual competitors with an average of 11 competitors per 
regatta. A total of 117 pointscore races and 15 pursuit races were sailed giving a combined total of 
132 races that were sailed in our Winter series. 
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